May 18t 2022 Stormwater Authority Meeting

The May 18, 2022 Stormwater Authority Meeting was not
held due to lack of a quorum.
Blain Bargo and Ben Stokes were present.
Nate Shaw, Glynis Smith, and Robin Dry were not present.
Solicitor Beth Kern and Borough Manager Joe Hogarth were also

present.

The next meeting will be held on June 15, 2022.



